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The University of Groningen, The Netherlands, invites 
female
researchers to apply for a tenure track position in a 
range of subject
areas, among which mathematics. Details can be found 
on the website

http://www.rug.nl/about-us/work-with-us/job-
opportunities/overview?details=00347-02S000590P

In addition to the text on the website, the research 
subject can be
in any area of mathematics including applied 
mathematics. Moreover,
based on experience and track record, the candidate 
may also be
appointed at associate level or even full level. The 
deadline for
application is January 31, 2017.
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